NALA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

NOTICE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT

NALA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY IDP AND BUDGET PROCESS PLAN (2025 - 2026)

Notice is hereby given in terms of the Local Government: Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (Act No.
320f2000) of the intention of Council to adopt the 2025 - 2026 Nala Local Municipality IDP
and Budget Process Plan.

The Nala Local Municipality IDP and Budget Process Plan will be available for public
comment/inspection at the below-mentioned offices and libraries of the Nala Local Municipality

Bothaville and Wesselsbron Municipal Offices
Bothaville and Wesselbron Public Libraries
Kgotsong and Monyakeng Municipal Offices
Kgotsong and Monyakeng public Libraries

as well as on the Nala Local Municipality website at www.nala.org.za

Public inputs and comments on the Nala Local Municipality IDP and BudgetProcess Plan must
reach the Office of the Municipal Manager before 12:00 on 23 August 2024.

Any person who cannot write may seek the assistance of an official at the above-mentioned
offices, to transcribe his/her comments and inputs.

Enquiries may be directed to: Mr. N.A Jasone (IDP/OPMS Coordinator) via email to
jasone@nala.org.za or Mr. M.R Lengola via an email to mlengola@nala.org.za

Mr S.J Lehlognya
lV}UNlCIP LIMANAGER

Notice No. 06/08/2024



